Towson Recreation Council 

New Program Evaluation Process

TRC welcomes new program ideas in our goal of bringing outstanding recreational opportunities to our community’s youth and adults.  Priority is given to programs that not currently offered by the private businesses.  All TRC member programs must have a volunteer chairperson that lives in the Towson community, and that volunteer chairperson is a voting member representing the program at TRC General meetings..  The actual program instructional staff can be paid if necessary.

1. Initial Contact:  Prospective program chair contacts TRC President.  President obtains basic information from new chairperson:  

a.  Name and nature of proposed programming

b. Targeted age groups.  

c. “Need” for proposed program.

d.  Facilities needed--dates and times

e.  References/Background Check --President checks at least 2 references and performs background check.

2.  Information transferred to County Supervisor.  County Supervisor confirms space


and permit availability.  Proposal can be shelved at this time if space is not 
available.

3.  Detailed proposal with Budget presented to the Board.  Presenter must establish  
community need for program, viable budget, and leadership credentials.                      

4.  Executive Board determines whether program should be full voting member or 
affiliated.  Board votes to send program to full General Meeting vote or deny  



program.  

5.  Proposed program chair is instructed to correct any program shortcomings and 
return in one month to present program again to a full membership vote.

6.  One month later:  Presentation and vote of entire Council to approve/disapprove new       


program.

